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Last month felt like the end of the summer party for many SoCal 

SAAC members. We attended our longest standing annual event 

out in Borrego Springs. The Borrego Days Festival and Parade 

is one of the highlights for many club members each year. 

John Gerardy Hosted last months Club meeting and treated us to 

a fabulous backyard bar-b-que cooked by club member Steve 

Ulmer. Thanks, guys, for your generosity!! 

Looking forward to November’s agenda. Our new incoming 

President Ron Lawrence suggested changing our monthly 

meetings from the third Thursday evening of the month to the 

third Saturday morning. His hope is to attract those working 

club members who found it difficult to maneuver the 5 o’clock 

rush hour on Thursday evening.  

Finally, the annual Club Christmas Party is scheduled for 

December 1st. Please RSVP early and join the fun! 

The Events Tab on this website has the details on upcoming 

activities. Visitors are always welcome to our meetings and ride- 

alongs can be arranged.   

 


